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Hi Glenn C. Marlow Elementary 5th grade parents, 
 
It’s time to begin selecting courses for the next school year, and I want to make sure that you 
choose music to be a part of your child’s life! 
 
I just wanted to send out a final reminder that our Rugby Raider Band sign-up is at Rugby 
Middle School on April 29th.  There will be 2 separate meetings for your convenience.  One at 
4:30-5:30pm and also one at 6:30-7:30pm.  
 
During this meeting, we will go over everything you and your child need to know about 
participating in our program, including picking an instrument, and how to enroll.  
 
If you’re unable to attend but would like more information about your child joining the 6th grade 
Rugby Raider Band next fall, please email me directly at rssmith@hcpsnc.org or follow this link 
to sign up as well.    Rugby Raider beginner band sign-up form 
 
See you there,  
 
Mr. Sean Smith, 
Band Director 
Rugby Middle School  
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